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TOWN OF GREENVILLE

JANUARY MEETING AGENDA
Meeting Date: Tues. JANUARY 12th, 1998 at 7:30 PM,

MINUTES OF December MEETING — Read Qutioud
Post Minutes and Financial Report On Bulletin Board

LEGAL MATTERS (JEF FIFER)
A} General.

PUBLIC MATTERS COMING BEFORE THE BOARD (7o be put on the agenda,
contact Town Hall at 923-9821 at least 10 days prior to the Town Board Meating.)

COMMITTEE REPORTS
A) STREETS (Ray Gibson & Mike Receveur}
1. Misc.

B) MARSHALL (David Moore)
1. Misc.

C)  PUBLIC RELATIONS - (Ray Gibson)

1. Misc.
) FINACE ) Jack Sprigler}
-1, Misc.
2, Salaries.

E) WATER BUSINESS.
1. Special Meeting to discuss wages starting at 6:30 executive session,

CLAIMS FOR TOWN/ UTILITY

ADJOURNMENT:

Copied to: All board members, Legal Council, Town Hall, Clerk Treasurer, Town Marshail

Faxed to: Marg Grigsby-Banner Gazette 967-3194, Ben Hershberg- Courier Journal 949-4041.
Curt Vinson- Tribune
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MINUTES OF GREENVILLE TOWN COUNCIL MEETING, January 12, 1999.

The Greenvilie Town Council met this date to conduct the monthly and
annual business of the Town of Greenville.

Council members Ted Miller, Ray Gibson and Mike Receveur were present;
Council member David Matthews was absent. Also attending was the Clerk Treasure
Gary Getrost and David Moore.

The Council, by a vote of 2-0 (2/3 majority of Council members present)
voted to elect Ted Miller as Council President for the year 1999.

Minutes of the December meeting were approved as written by a vote of 3-0.
Also, by a vote of 3-0, the Council appointed David Moore Marshal for 1999.

Marshal David Moore stated he was pursuing a grant for a deputy marshal.
Most of the monies required will be grant monies with the exception of operating
and maintenance costs associated with a patrol car; but these costs could be
obtained thru another type of grant.

The Council took up the matter of salaries following an Executive Session
held prior to this meeting. By a vote of 3-0 the Council approved, after proper
reading, Ordinance 1999-W-01, titled "An Ordinance Establishing Salaries and
Wages for Utility Employees".

The Council also approved (3-0) wages for Utility Office Temp. Help
and Utility Operations Temp. Help as follows:

Utility Temp. Clerical Help..ieieoiiiiniininaninsanoaneans $ 8.00 Per hour.

Utility Temp. Meter Reading Help.....vovviiiininnnnvennnnn $6.00 to $8.00

Per Hour. (To be
established by the
Utility Supt. on an
individual basis).

Above wages effective January 13, 1999.

Superintendent Gary Getrost stated the 1988 Utility truck has been repaired
and Notice of Bid will be run for the February meeting. He also advised the Council
of water rate increases that may be forthcoming as a result of our suppliers
obtaining increases from the IURC.

The Council established the 2d Tuesday of each month of 1999 as the regular
monthly meeting of the Council.

The Council, by a vote of 2-0 (miller abstaining} appointed "Jef" Fifer,
Fifer Law Office as attorney for the Town and Utility.

The Council approved claims for the Town/Utility 3-0.

No further business coming before the Council the meeting was adjourned.

ATTEST: |e% ﬁi;1er, Council President

e
Jacd Spyig#er, Clerk Treasurer




